Subject: March University Senate Newsletter From: "Dr. John All" <john.all@wku.edu> Date: Tue, 27 Mar 2007 13:02:18 -0500

To: "Faculty-All" <Faculty-All@wku.edu>, "Staff-All" <Staff-All@wku.edu>

Hello, here is a brief recap of the March University Senate Meeting.

The following Departments had not elected Senators for the 2007-2009 sessions (as of Friday).

Ogden - Agriculture

HHS - Allied Health

Communication

P.E. and Recreation

Public Health

Social Work

Potter - Communication

Journalism

Music

Political Science

Business - Economics

Faculty Regent nominations are being accepted through March 30. All nominations must include a letter from the Nominee accepting the Nomination. CURRENTLY THERE ARE NO NOMINEES.

The University is moving towards providing full tuition waivers for graduate students on assistantships.

Plus-Minus grading was accepted as the formal grading policy for WKU for students beginning in 2008 by a very large margin of Senators.

Thank you, John

Management

EBS - Psychology

John All PhD, JD

Office: Environmental Science and Technology Building, Room 332

Office Phone: (270) 745-5975

Departmental Office Phone: (270) 745-4555

Fax: (270) 745-6410 Mobile: (270) 991-1291

john.all@wku.edu climatehealth@yahoo.com http://www.johnall.com

Office Mailing Address: John All Department of Geography and Geology Western Kentucky University 1906 College Heights Blvd #31066 Bowling Green, KY 42101 USA

No virus found in this outgoing message. Checked by AVG Free Edition. Version: 7.5.446 / Virus Database: 268.18.18/734 - Release Date: 3/26/2007 2:31 PM